
 

 

  August 21, 2012 

GGeenneerraall  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMEEEETTIINNGG  MMIINNUUTTEESS  OOFF  TTHHEE 

SSOOUUTTHH  CCAARROOLLIINNAA  NNUUMMIISSMMAATTIICC  AASSSSOOCCIIAATTIIOONN  
--------------------------------------------

- 
October 25, 2008                    Carolina First Center, Greenville, SC 

 
                          

President James R. Barry called the General Membership meeting of the 36th Annual 
Convention of South Carolina Numismatic Association to order at 9:35 AM.  He welcomed all 
members and guests to the meeting. 
 
 Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., Convention Chairman declared a quorum of members 
present. 
  
 Treasurer, Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., reported on the Association’s finances for 2008.  He 
said a full report would be in the January SCanner.   The Association has about $18,000 in 
checking.   The financial report was accepted, motion by Erik Larsen seconded by Tony 
Chibbaro. 
 
 Secretary Pascal Brock reported four new Life Memberships in 2008 with a total 
membership of 245. 
 
 Bourse Chairman, Tony Chibbaro, reported he expected this year’s show to be profitable.   
Next year’s show will again be at the Carolina First Expo Center. 

  
There was no old or new business. 

 
 The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM on a motion by Erik Larsen, 
seconded by Bob Ross. 
     

 
 
     
     
 
Pascal S. Brock 
SCNA Secretary 


